District 91 Finance Committee
April 18,2016

The District 91 Finance Committee Workshop began at 7:00pm on April 18, 2016 in the
Kelvin Grove LRC.

Members Present: Marge Otis, Jeff Howell, Courtney Oxley-Turner, Dan Dorion,
Robert Maida, and Donna Gray.

There was no public comment or participation.

The members discussed items to be included in the FY 17 budget including educational
programs, schedules, and financial projections.

The current amount of time devoted to mathematics was discussed along with the pros
and cons of moving to a block schedule in the middle school. Financial implications of
moving to a block schedule were discussed along with the possible financial implications
of an altered GSA formula.

The members also discussed data from the 2016 accelerated ELA classes.
The associated costs of implementing a 1:1 technology initative in 6-8 grade was also

discussed. Devises would be included in a new lease agreement. If the IRTL is approved
for District 91 it would be possible to have a device available to each child in grades 2-8.

The committee adjourned at 9:04 pm.
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